
 
 
June 5th, 2025 
 
Wolfpack and Families, 
 

1)​ Pride Month 
a)​ Thank you to the WNSS Pride Pack, and their advisors, for their leadership and 

support of the 2SLGBTQ+ community at WNSS during Pride month and 
throughout the year. 
 

 
 
 

2)​ Social Media Challenges 
a)​ We want to make you aware of a few social media challenges that are currently 

trending among students across the province.  While these challenges may seem 
like harmless fun, they can pose serious safety risks and potential damage to 
school property.  

 
Examples include: 
“Paper Clip Challenge” - Inserting metal objects into electrical outlets to create sparks 



“Chromebook Challenge” - Putting items like paper clips or pencils into USB ports to damage 
devices 
“Senior Assassin Challenge” - A game involving water guns, sometimes in public places or near 
vehicles 
 
Our priority is the safety and well-being of all students. We are sharing to raise awareness and 
encourage conversations at home about making safe, respectful choices.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
3)   Rowing Results 

a)​ Congratulations to the West Niagara Rowing Team for an excellent showing at 
the Canadian Secondary Schools National Rowing Championships this past 
weekend! Special shout out to our rowers who made it to the finals on Sunday: 
Sandra M (Junior Women's Single), George S (Junior Men's Single), Molly D 
(Senior Women's Single) and Mac W and Quinn R, who brought home a bronze 
medal in the Senior Men's Lightweight. Great season, Rowers! 

 
4)   Cafeteria and Late Bus Service 

a)​ The last day for cafeteria, cafe and Late Bus service will be Tuesday, June 17th, 
2025 

 
5)   Yearbook Delivery/Student Pickup 

b)​ We are anticipating delivery of yearbooks within the next few days 
c)​ This means students will be able to pick up yearbooks in the great hall at the 

back of the cafeteria over the lunch period likely starting Tuesday next week 
d)​ Please pay attention to the announcements for further and specific details 

 
 
 
Have a great evening,  
 
M Miller 
Principal, WNSS 


